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13th November 2019 
 
Re: Waldringfield Parish Council Response to DC/19/4095/TPO 
TPO SCDC/03/00163 T8 oak located behind the 2 rows of beach huts – crown thin 15-20% and 
selectively prune back where branches overhang huts and to retain balance. Reason: to reduce wind 
permeability. 
 
Dear Nick Newton, 
 
At its meeting on 12th November, Waldringfield Parish Council discussed the above application, paying 
due consideration to the report of the village Tree Warden, Mrs Christine Fisher Kay. Mrs Fisher Kay 
agreed with the works proposed (commenting that the work should be done at the correct time of 
year and in accordance with best practice). Therefore, the Parish Council supports the application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Rebecca Todd 
Parish Clerk 


